
Training Seminar on “Logistic and Development of Dry Ports” 

 

 Training Seminar on “Logistic and Development of Dry Ports” was 

held at the conference room of the Ports and Maritime Organization in 

Tehran on December 17th, 2014. Dr. Hanaoka, Associate Professor of 

Tokyo Institute of Technology gave a lecture regarding Japanese and 

Asian logistic and dry port for about 80 participants from the Ports and 

Maritime Organization. The enhancement of domestic industries 

including logistic function is among the five priority fields of Japanese 

technical cooperation scheme for Iran. At the Summit meeting between 

Iran and Japan last September, President Rouhani hoped for Japan's 

cooperation in environment and railroad fields, which are among the 

issues emphatically supported by the Japanese government.  

 Mr. Chiba, Minister of the Embassy of Japan and Mr. Takeuchi, 

Chief Representative of JICA Office in Iran, took part in this Seminar 

and delivered speeches together with Mr. Eslami, Director General of 

Ports Affairs of the Ports and Maritime Organization.  
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